Information bulletin



January 2023

Bonbeach Reserve Flood Mitigation Works (Pumping Station), Bonbeach – Flood mitigation works

You may have noticed some hoarding in the Scotch Parade Carpark at Bonbeach Sports Reserve? These activities are associated with a major drainage improvement project that is currently underway in the area.

To reduce the impact of regular flooding in properties and public roads in Bonbeach, we are undertaking significant drainage improvements in the Reserve. Works getting underway this January include the construction of a concrete pumping station outside the Chelsea SES/Council Depot.

It's part of our ongoing commitment to invest significantly in Kingston's roads, footpath, and drainage network to support the current and future needs of our community.

Parking and some pedestrian access may be impacted during these works. Whilst we aim to minimise these disruptions as much as possible, please be ready to park at the Cannes Avenue entrance of Bonbeach Sports Reserve, if parking is unavailable.

Future works will include constructing an outfall drain that will connect the drainage system at the end of Bondi Road to the Melbourne Water drain to the east of oval 5 at Bonbeach Sports Reserve. These works are due to commence in late 2023-2024.

We apologise for any inconvenience during the works and look forward to delivering these improvements for the community.

Further information

For further information relating to this project please contact Glenn Olin, Drainage Strategy and Future Works Coordinator via email lnfo@kingston.vic.gov.au or on \$\sime\$ 1300 653 356. To view other projects being constructed in your area please visit:

https://www.kingston.vic.gov.au/council/projects-and-works/planned-works-and-maintenance





Kingston News.

Sign up to receive the latest updates from the City of Kingston.

Information bulletin





Works overview